
18 September 2000

TCB
BABT PRODUCT SERVICE
4855 Patrick Henry Drive
Building 6
Santa Clara, CA 95054

RE: Application for DENSO CORPORATION
FCC ID: HYQ12BBK

Dear Sir/Madam:

This is a filing for Denso Corporation, per CFR 47, Part 2, Paragraph 2.933(b)(1) - (b)(5),
changing the FCC ID of the 1) original Toyota FCC ID number NI412BBB. See the exhibit
letter from Toyota giving Denso permission. 2) dated 07/14/2000. 3) There were no changes to
the equipment under test other than the FCC ID number. 4) The original test results are
representative of the new FCC ID number. 5) Photos of the equipment exterior are part of the
exhibits.

Please note that TÜV Product Service is the authorized agent for Denso Corporation.  Direct
all communications and send the grant to TÜV Product Service.

For questions, please contact jevans@tuvps.com or phone 858 546 3999 (ext. 419).

Sincerely,

Judy Evans
Technical Writer

enclosures


